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INS I D E  TH I S  I SSUE  

1 American Breast Cancer Ride 

1 Membership Dues Renewals 

2 2013 Polar Bear Plunge  

2 Oriole’s Bus Trip SOLD OUT - there’s room on the bus 

3 Events 

3 -

4 

Membership Committee Update:  List of Members who 

have Dues Renewals Due at This Time 

4 Breast Cancer Events: Team Purple and The Hair Ball 

Ravens are a Proud 
Sponsor of Making Strides 
Against Breast Cancer 

 

October 14th 

Join Team Purple now with a $35 

Donation and receive a Team Purple 

Tee-shirt.   

If you would like to make a donation here is the link to  

our own Dawn Geigan’s donation page. 

http://main.acsevents.org/site/TR/MakingStridesAgainst

BreastCancer/MSABCFY13SA?px=23103081&pg=per

sonal&fr_id=47532  

Membership Dues Renewals 

Almost ALL members have dues which are due now, in 

September.  As per the vote by Members in January 

2012, we are moving everyone to a September renewal 

date to simplify the dues renewal process.  As of 

January 2012, every new member paid a prorated rate 

based on when they joined.  Dues is $3 a month or $36 

annually.  (Members who joined in July 2012 paid for 

14 months and do not have to renew until September 

2013.  Members who joined in August 2012 paid for 13 

months and also do not renew until September 2013.)   

Dues Renewals Schedule 
Ravens Roost #115 Membership Committee 

*If you are a Charter Member, your dues are due in 

September.  To renew online, select “September” to 

pay the one year rate.  You are already on schedule. 

*If you joined anywhere from January 2012 through 

June 2012, your dues also due this month.  To renew 

online, select “September” to pay the one year rate.  

You will now be on the regular September schedule 

with the rest of the Membership. 

*If you joined in July 2011, your dues were due in 

July.  To renew online, select “July” to pay the 14 

month rate.  You will now be on the regular September 

schedule with the rest of the Membership. 

*If you joined in August 2011, your dues were due in 

August. To renew online, select “August” to pay the 13 

month rate.  You will now be on the regular September 

schedule with the rest of the Membership. 

Renewing Online 

Go to the Ravens Roost website and click on the 

Membership Info tab.  Members may renew online now 

or please bring your dues to the September gathering 

or you may mail the dues to Ravens Roost #115, PO 

Box 2011, Westminster, MD 21158  

http://www.ravensroost115.com/membership-info.php 

Contact: Membership Committee 

continued on page 2 
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Ravens are a Proud Sponsor of American 
Breast Cancer  

 

ALL PROCEEDS WILL BE DONATED TO AMERICAN 

BREAST CANCER FOUNDATION.  

 

HARRY & JEANETTE WEINBERG FAMILY CENTER Y AT STADIUM 

PLACE (WHERE MEMORIAL STADIUM USED TO BE) 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2012 AT 9:00 AM 

Click Here to Join “Team Purple” with the Baltimore Ravens 

CONTACT: DAWN GEIGAN 

MapleBaskt@aol.com or 410-596-6034 

 

The Ravens Roost 115 Team 

has been formed for the  

2013 Polar Bear Plunge 

 
 

Click the link below to join our Team. 

http://plunge.kintera.org/faf/search/searchTeamPart.as

p?ievent=1017636&lis=1&kntae1017636=23EFCBF3D

DEB42D69250798517ADC555&team=5174881  

When: Saturday, July 26, 2013 

Last year we had a great time.  It was our first year 

participating in this event and we only had 4 brave 

souls who plunged: John Wisner, Kathy Sanner, Mike 

McGinnis and Scott Albright.  Tim Rose also 

volunteered but unfortunately was unable to attend 

due to a snowboarder who sidelined him and left him 

with broken ribs.  The rest of us came to cheer on our 

Team.  This year is sure to draw out even more 

volunteers.  PLEASE JOIN US! 

BLOOD DRIVE  

REESE FIRE HALL  

SATURDAY NOVEMBER 24, 2012 

MORE INFORMATION TO COME 

 

RAVENS ROOST #4 TRIVIA CHALLENGE 

JILLY’S OF ELLICOTT CITY 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2012 AT 11:30 AM 

PROCEEDS BENEFIT SPECIAL OLYMPICS MARYLAND 

RR#4 MEMBERS SUPPORTED OUR GOLF OUTING 

LET’S GET SOME FOLKS TO ATTEND THEIR FUNCTION!!! 

EMAIL CONTACT PERSON: JEFF “FROSTY” VOLMER 

FROSTANNA@VERIZON.NET 

OR CALL 410-562-0173 

 

 NEW OFFICERS & BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

PRESIDENT – SC0TT ALBRIGHT 

VICE PRESIDENT – STEVE RUTZEBECK 

TREASURER – KIM HARRIS 

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY – TAMMY BROOKS 

RECORDING SECRETARY – JUDI CARTER  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS – BOBBI KOPPENHAVER, DAWN GEIGAN, 

LORI BLAKE, MIKE MCGINNIS, AND STEVE TIMCHULA 

 

 MONTHLY GET-TOGETHER 
JOHANSON’S RESTAURANT 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 24, 2012 AT 7:00 PM 

PLEASE RSVP TO EVITE OR FACEBOOK EVENT 

 

IF YOU HAVEN’T BEEN TO A MEETING RECENTLY, COME MEET YOUR 

NEW OFFICERS AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS.  ALSO TAKE A CHANCE 

ON THE 50-50.  LAST 2 MONTHS WINNER HAS TAKEN HOME $100.  

REMEMBER:  YOU GOTTA PLAY TO WIN,  YOU GOTTA BE THERE TO 

PLAY. 
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Membership Dues Renewals for 2012 

If you do not see your name on this list, 

you either do not owe dues at this time 

or you have already paid them. 

 

 
You may pay your dues online.   

Please visit our website and chose your renewal 

month.  See month shown beside your name if 

you are uncertain what to select. 

Please note that all credit card payments (online 

or in person) have a small credit card fee added. 

 
http://www.ravensroost115.com/membership-

info.php  
 
 

The Hair Ball 
A Community Fund Raiser we may wish to attend. 

 
Some of our members may wish to attend this event.  
If there is enough interest, perhaps the Roost could 
attend as a group and get a table or two.  It supports 
the Stacey Davis Breast Cancer Fund which benefits 
Carroll County women with breast cancer.  It’s a little 
pricey $100 however, it’s for a good cause.  A few 
members have said they really want to support breast 
cancer awareness.  We will discuss this event further 
at our next gathering.  The event is on October 20. 
 
By the way, this is where our very own Mark Pickett 
showed up in his PINK TUX!!!  See below.  Some 
people sure know how to arrive in style and make a 
statement to support a great cause!! 

 


